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HOW TO SUPPORT YOUR CHILD WITH STAYING SAFE ONLINE
Online safety for children is an important topic and
should be addressed and approached with a positive and
welcoming mindset. Digital technologies are creating the
world around us and we must all take responsibility to
educate and help children safely navigate the digital
space. If we do this successfully, our children will be free
to learn and experience more than many of us could ever
have imagined. 
Keeping children safe online is all about openness and
honesty. Conversations about online safety should
engage young people on the topics of interest to them,
whether that may be social media, gaming, chatting, or
browsing and learning, as well as giving support,
guidance and advice on how to behave and report
content if needed.
If you can focus on these three key principles, you will
find your conversations about online safety are well-
received and have a lasting effect.

TRUST
Make sure your children or the young people you are
speaking with feel trusted. If you do not, you will
quickly find any conversations you have about being
online become defensive and protective, creating an
environment of privacy, uncertainty, and silence.

POSITIVITY
The internet is incredible. Jaw-droppingly, mind-
blowingly, world-changingly amazing. The potential it
holds is unfathomable and it can enrich our lives in
ways that were never possible for humankind before
1990. The benefits of being online far outweigh the
risks.

EMPOWERMENT
By giving young people the tools and strategies to
navigate their online experience safely, you will
empower them to achieve and discover more. When
we practice online safety, we unlock great potential
in ourselves and the people with whom we interact.
(SWGfL, 2021) 

APPS IN FOCUS: YUBO,
WECHAT, CHATROULETTE,
REC ROOM
These are four apps that are currently popular
with secondary aged children, they are
potentially very dangerous and leave those who
are using them vulnerable to communication
and potentially grooming from strangers. I have
attached four parent guides for you to read in
more detail which highlight the dangers of these
apps and websites.

NATIONAL ONLINE SAFETY
APP & WEBSITE
National online safety has recently launched an
app which includes lots of useful guides, videos,
and webinars on all the latest apps, websites,
social media, and video games. You can also
access these on their website:
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides 

For guides and advice on how to support your
child stay safe online please visit our webpage
which includes various useful and supportive
websites -
https://www.lythamhigh.lancs.sch.uk/parents/O
nline-Safety 
 
Please follow us on twitter @LSAonlinesafety. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Mrs Hoyle 
(Online Safety Lead) 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides
https://www.lythamhigh.lancs.sch.uk/parents/Online-Safety
https://twitter.com/LSAonlinesafety

